CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH

March 10, 2025

Dewanshi Lnu
House No 14
Hathin

Palwal, HR 121102
IND

Dear Dewanshi,

On behalf of our distinguished faculty and administration, | am pleased to congratulate you on your admission
to the Pre-HSC Community Health Ed at California State University, Long Beach. Your offer of admission is
a testament to your academic credentials and should be a source of pride for you and your family.

CSULB is a diverse, student-centered, globally-engaged university committed to the success of its students.
Our picturesque campus is home to students from around the world. | am confident that you will find the warm
and welcoming environment of CSULB to be an ideal setting for the pursuit of your academic goals.

As you consider this offer, | encourage you to contact International Admissions if they can be of assistance to

you. Once again, congratulations. We look forward to welcoming you to California State University, Long
Beach!

Sincerely,

Al i

Dr. Jeet Joshee
Associate Vice President
International Education and Global Engagement

6300 East State University Drive, Suite 180 - LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90815



